
Commemoration Service at Lundy’s Lane 2010 
Who's Side Are You On? - Commemorating Battle of Lundy's Lane  

    On July 25th there was a memorial service for the Battle of Lundy's Lane and several organizations placed 

wreaths at the monument.  There is always a good turnout for this service.  In the year 2014 it will be the bi-

centennial of the Battle, and Niagara Falls are going all out to make it a memorable occasion. 

    Pictures by Rod and Bev Craig. 

 

     David Ellsworth and Jim Roszell  

 

David Ellsworth and Jim Roszell at Memorial 

 


